September 8, 2016


[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents,

Welcome to the new semester. I am Ms. Val Nafso, and I am looking forward to working with your student in English class. Since the best success comes from a working partnership, I would appreciate if you would fill out the following information and return it to school with your student. This will help us stay in touch. My contact information is on the Course Syllabus. Feel free to email anytime with questions.

As an optional addition to filling out this form, I am asking that, if possible you write me a short letter about your student. I would like you to view this as an opportunity to brag a little bit about your child. I want to know what makes you proud, what makes you laugh, etc. This letter is also a good opportunity to share any concerns you might have about your student's performance in English class, or any important information you think I should know about him/her. You may send the letter in a sealed envelope with your student along with this form any time in the next week or you may email it to me at vnafso@troy.k12.mi.us. 

Student Name: _________________________________________________________________

Your Name: ___________________________________________________________________

If your first or last name is commonly mispronounced, please spell out how it sounds below:


Email Address: _________________________________________________________________

Phone Number to Best Reach You: _________________________________________________

Best Way to Contact Me:            Phone                  Email

Best Time to Contact Me: ________________________________________________________

I have seen the course syllabus:        Yes        No

Parent Signature: _______________________________________________________________

Student Signature: ______________________________________________________________


Letters can be emailed or sent to school with your student any time in the next week.

